
Parent Steering Committee  
Minutes 
January 28, 2019 
 
 
Present: Kristy Ouellette, Glenn Douglass, Robert Best, Kim Lavallee 
Absent: John DiPietro 
 
The committee discussed different programs and events parents have expressed an interest in. 
Parents have expressed an interest in college nights, career planning, mental health 
awareness, and other requests.  
 
The committee will create a survey that asks questions about the types of program  the school 
community is interested in.  The survey will be sent out to all currently enrolled parents and will 
include sample ideas as well as give parents the opportunity to suggest ideas. 
 
The committee addressed communication regarding potential PSC board seats that may need 
to be filled during the June, 2019 organizational meeting. Currently, there are no seats expected 
to open on the Board of Trustees. If this changes, the PSC will move to recruit candidates. 
 
 
 
Results will be discussed at the next PSC meeting. 


